
	 Participants
	 High School and college
	 students from Japan-Alaska 
Sister City residents.

	 Location
	Zoom (Open to participants
	 and Japan-Alaska Sister
	 City residents)

THE PRESENTATIONS

March 3, 2023 at 4 PM (Alaska time) 
March 4, 2023 at 10AM (Japan time)

“The presentation” is an online event where students from Japan-Alaska sister cities give 
presentations introducing tourist attractions and shopping streets, and presentations on 

things that are popular in schools and communities in their towns.

 Students can also participate in the “Online Youth Forum” (for details, please see 
https://www.anchorage.us.emb-japan.go.jp/files/100392678.pdf) and discuss the content 

of their presentations (No language skills required).

 All works will be judged by sister city judges, and, to excellent presentations, wonderful 
prizes will be awarded. 

Presented by
The Consular Office of Japan in Anchorage

For more information, please see the Consular Office’s homepage: https://www.anchorage.us.emb-japan.go.jp


